





Changeover 2021: District 9980 and The Rotary Club of Cromwell Stuart, Pam, Nick, & Dylan Invite you to The Canyon at Tarras Vineyards On Saturday 26 June 2021

The Canyon is a hidden gem located just 15 minutes from Cromwell. Perched up by a canyon, high above the Bendigo vineyards, the transformation and situation of this venue will amaze and astound.

The venue will open from 6pm and the function will begin at 7pm. Return transport will be available departing from various locations around Cromwell for the small cost of \$2pp to cover fuel costs

Bookings necessary. Please sign up here Sign Up

Food and Beverage

The fantastic team at Moreish Kitchen have designed a delicious 2 course menu for us to showcase the beautiful bounty of our place. The bar at The Canyon serves Kuru Kuru and Tarras Vineyard wines as well as a selection of beers and non-alcoholic beverages.

Entertainment

Ryan Shanks is a professional guitar soloist whose musical preferences are vast, from classic rock, and blues, to modern pop, and pretty much everything in between. But one thing we can be assured of is that Ryan will be easy on the ears and make sure we can still talk and hear while he plays.

Cost

\$55.00 per person includes venue, meal, and entertainment. Only pay for your own drinks.

Please prepay for your meal to bank account:

06 0921 0065220 00

stating your name as reference

So, let us celebrate in style...the time that has been and the time to come!

This is the last changeover for clubs in district 9980!!

Time to share memories, stories, ideas, & enjoy the camaraderie of good people.

Rotarians and partners all welcome. Please sign up here Sign Up

Dylan Murray District Governor 2020–21 & Nick Wood District Governor 2021–22
Pam Broadhead President 2020–21 & Stuart Heal President 2021–22